
From: jason kenny <jasonkenny4@googlemail.com>  
Sent: 28 April 2023 12:22 
To: Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Representations against 90-94 Rochdale Road, Royton, Oldham OL2 6QF 
 
Hi Sue, 
 
We will open between 8am and 6pm every day, we would like to be able to serve alcohol from 10am 
until 6pm. 
 
Recorded music would be between these hours. 
 
Any occasional live music (if we ever choose to do this) would be between 12pm and 6pm. 
 
If planning is granted for the change of use, we would probably be looking to open until 11pm. I 
assume that we would do a variation for this later down the line if planning is approved? 
 
Also we would still like to provide off sales. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jason  
 
On Fri, 28 Apr 2023 at 10:26, Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good Morning Jason, 

Thank you for your email. 

You need to put into writing the hours you would now like to apply for, you don’t need 
to complete another application form, you can send an email. 

You need to state the timings for each of the licensable activities that you have 
requested on your application. 

Live Music      

Recorded Music 

Late night refreshment (this is only required between the hours of 23:00 hrs to 05:00 
hrs) 

Supply of alcohol 

Hours open to the public 

Please email the amendments to licensing@oldham.gov.uk  

I will then inform all representatives of changes and give them the opportunity to 
withdraw their objections. 

mailto:Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk
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Kind Regards 

Sue 
Sue Loftus 

Licensing Projects & Hearings Officer 
Oldham Council 
Sir Robert Peacock House 
Vulcan Street 
Oldham 

OL1 4LA 
 susan.loftus@oldham.gov.uk 

  

From: jason kenny <jasonkenny4@googlemail.com>  
Sent: 28 April 2023 09:49 
To: Janet Potter <janet.potter@oldham.gov.uk>; Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Representations against 90-94 Rochdale Road, Royton, Oldham OL2 6QF  

Hi Sue, 

Do you have a contact number so I can speak with someone to make some amendments to the 
proposed operating hours? 

I have spoken to planning and they have advised that I would need planning permission for a change 
of use before operating in the proposed hours. 

My plan is to reduce the hours currently proposed then if planning is granted then possibly go for a 
variation? 

I can speak on the phone at various points today, otherwise I can arrange a meeting for next week 
maybe? 

Thanks again for your help 

Jason  

On Thu, 27 Apr 2023 at 16:42, Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

We are in receipt of the attached objections in relation to your new premises 
application for Jason Kenny, 90-94 Rochdale Road, Royton, Oldham OL2 6QF 

You can send any comments to me and I will forward it to the representatives. 

Kind Regards 

Sue 

Sue Loftus 
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Licensing Projects & Hearings Officer 

Oldham Council 

Sir Robert Peacock House 

Vulcan Street 

Oldham 

OL1 4LA 

susan.loftus@oldham.gov.uk 
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